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Notice of President’s message Publication 

 

 

 
Nippon Paint Industrial Coatings Co., Ltd. (Headquarters: Shinagawa, Tokyo, hereinafter 

referred to as "the Company") is pleased to announce the appointment of Yutaka Kagami as 

Representative Director & President, effective January 1, 2025. In conjunction with this 

announcement, we have published a message from Mr. Kagami on our company website today. 

 

We sincerely appreciate your continued support. 

 

【Our website URL】 

President’s message： https://nipponpaint-industrial.com/en/company/message/index.html 

New management team：https://nipponpaint-industrial.com/en/company/idea/index.html 
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